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8th September 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Re: Key Information for Year 11 Students Autumn 2025  
 
Welcome back to a new school year for Year 11.  We are looking forward to building on the successes of our students’ 
fantastic Year 10 early entry results this summer.  Below you can find some key information about the autumn term. 
  
Period 7 Revision Sessions:  Compulsory revision sessions will run throughout the autumn term to support students 
in their GCSE revision.  On these days, school will finish at 4.15pm.  
 
Monday 8th September until Friday 17th October:   
• Mondays: Triple Science students only  
• Tuesdays: English  
• Thursdays: Maths  

 
Monday 10th November until Friday 19th December:  
• Mondays: Triple Science students only  
• Tuesdays: Science  
• Thursdays: German/French/Health and Social Care   

 
Parents’ Information Evening Monday 29th September 2025 4pm-5pm:  Please join us for our information evening at 
the end of September where you will hear key information about mock examinations, revision strategies and how you 
can support your child in Year 11.  
 
Autumn Mock Examinations Monday 20th October to Friday 7th November:  Students will be taking mock 
examinations in all subjects to gain an experience of managing revision for multiple subjects and to provide teachers 
with key information about students’ strengths and areas for development over the coming months.  
 
Year 11 Parents’ Evening Wednesday 3rd December 2025 4-7pm:  This will be an important opportunity to meet with 
your child’s teachers to understand how they performed in the autumn mock examinations and the ways you can 
support their revision before the next set of mock examinations in the spring term.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact the school at officeadmin@swanlea.co.uk.  
 
We look forward to working with you this year.  
 
Yours faithfully  
  
Ms Roberts  
Assistant Headteacher  
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